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We, my family, have been residents of Durham Point Rd for almost a century and Seacoast 

residents since the 1600's. We consider ourselves stewards of the Bay, its history, wildlife and 

environment. Currently we believe the planned eversource activities will not only threaten the 

delicate balance of the Bay but also will violate the Bald Eagle Protection Act. 

 

We urge you to utilize your power to ensure protection is not thrown aside for the sake of progress. 

 

Respectfully, 

Dianne Chase on behalf of the Chase Family 


